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7th September, 1962.

‘R Dear Sirs,
NH/WO
S.5. "BELE"
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In reply to your letter of the 31lst August
I am pleased to inform you that the Committee
are agreeable to a General Examination of the
hull and machinery being held about October next,
with a view to the postponement of the Special
Survey until some time before the end of October,
1963. I note that the ship will be drydocked in
the Spring of 1963.
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Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
STOCKHO LM .
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